
O I L C O N S E R V A T I O N COMMISSION 
P. O . B O X 871 

SANTA F E , NEW MEXICO 

April 2, 1959 

y 

Mr. Oliver Seth 
Seth, Montgomery, Federiei, & Andrew* 
P.O, Box 828 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Seth: 

On behalf of your client. Shell Oil Company, we enclose two 
copies of Order R-1290-A issued April 2, 1959, by the Oil Conservation 
Commission in Case 1548, which was heard on March 25th at Santa Fe 
before an examiner. 

A. L . Porter, Jr , 
Secretary - Director 

Very truly yours. 

bp 
Ends. 


